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Tenth Street Celebrates Positive Behavior 

Students at Tenth Street Elementary School cheered on as their fellow classmates got a chance to show their 

athletic abilities during last week’s SWPBIS incentive program. The celebration was held to acknowledge positive 

behavior exhibited by students in the school cafeteria. As part of the school’s program, students practice “Being 

Ready, Being Respectful and Being Responsible”. When students displayed good behavior during lunch, their names 

were put on a star and placed on a rainbow poster in the lunchroom. The students who earned stars were invited to 

participate in a fun afternoon where they participated in games such as Kindergarten Three-legged Races, First 

Grade Tag, Second Grade Scooter Soccer, Third Grade Team Handball, Fourth Grade Hockey, Fifth Grade Soccer 

and Sixth Grade Basketball. This fun and rewarding incentive program was put together by the Tenth Street 

SWPBIS Team. 

SWPBIS (School-wide Positive Behavorial Interventions and Supports) is a system teachers use to encourage 

positive decision-making by the students. 
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